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Members, Board of Trustees: 
 

BACHELOR OF ARTS IN RUSSIAN STUDIES AND BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN 
RUSSIAN STUDIES 

 
Recommendation: that the Board of Trustees approve the change in the name of the Bachelor of 
Arts with a major in Russian and East European Studies to Bachelor of Arts with a major in 
Russian Studies and the Bachelor of Science with a major in Russian and Eastern European 
Studies to Bachelor of Science with a major in Russian Studies.     

 
Background:  The change is requested to more accurately reflect the content in the major.   
There are no East European Studies courses offered in the Division or required for the major.   
Students who complete this major take courses only in Russian Studies.  The requested change 
will also make the major title consistent with similar programs at our benchmark institutions. 
 
This proposal has the approval of the Undergraduate Council, Senate Council and University 
Senate.  The Provost of the University supports this recommendation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Action taken:  Approved  Disapproved  Other ______________________ 


